
The ILEP National Language Advisers provide support for Learning Languages as part of the Ministry 
of Education-funded professional pathways for teachers.  Find out more at www.ilep.ac.nz and on 

To attend the workshop, please register your 
details by email to: admin@ilep.ac.nz 

When & Where? 
 

Date: Saturday, 4 Feb 2017 
 

Time: 10.30 - 13.30 
 

Location: Auditorium, B Block 
University of Auckland 
74 Epsom Ave, Epsom 
 
 
 

Light refreshment will be provided 
 
 

Chinese Teacher Workshop 

“Chinese Characters & Calligraphy” 

ILEP and NZCLTA will be co-hosting 

this workshop to celebrate Chinese 

New Year with teachers of Chinese in 

the Auckland region.  

 

The workshop will focus on Chinese 

characters teaching and Chinese cal-

ligraphy learning. 

  

All teachers of Chinese are welcome 

to attend.  

“Thanks for offering this wonderful 

workshop to us.  I wish we have more 

chances to join this type of workshop.” 

http://www.ilep.ac.nz
http://www.facebook.com/NZ.ILEP
mailto:admin@ilep.ac.nz

